
 

 

 

FETE SUPPORT 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We can’t wait to welcome you to this year's Summer School 
Fete, being held on Saturday 6th July. This is always a very 
popular day, one not to be missed! 
  
We are currently in the process of organising this event, and are 
contacting local businesses and larger companies for donations 
and sponsorship.  
 
We depend heavily on the generosity and support of our 
community in order to make the day a success, and are grateful 
for any and all contributions that enable us to raise funds for 
much needed items and equipment within the school.  
 
As parents/carers, would you like to have a stall at this year’s 
fete, or know someone who might? Also if you would like to 
sponsor the day, donate a prize for the raffle, or know someone 
who might be interested in doing so, please get in touch with us 
on: barrowhedgespta@gmail.com 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and appreciate your 
continued support.  
 
Kind regards,  
The PTFA 
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